

Dear Landlord

Thank you for your interest in the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCV). We are hoping you will consider renting your property through our program. When you select a Section 8 HCV participant as your tenant, you will find the process about the same as if you were renting on the open market, only better. Benefits are many including free inspections to help keep your property safe, sanitary and decent.

If questions remain after reviewing the enclosed materials, feel free to call the Housing Authority office at (925) 252-4830.

Again, thank you for your interest.

City of Pittsburg Housing Authority